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HERE’S TO 2023!

The Eaton Town Board approved 
the 2023 budget at the December 
8, 2022 Board Meeting. You 
can find the full budget, budget 
presentation, and the Board 
resolution on the Town’s website 
at townofeaton.colorado.gov/
government/public-records. You 
can also find the 2023 Eaton 
Housing Authority Budget on 
this webpage. The Town has 

nine funds broken into three 
categories: Governmental Funds, 
Enterprise Funds, and the Eaton 
Housing Authority Budget. The 
Governmental Funds includes 
funds for governmental activities 
like the general fund, library, 
streets, and more. Enterprise 
funds focus on water, sewer, 
sanitation, and irrigation. Find the 
full budget on our website now. 

NEW 4-WAY 
STOP
A reminder that the Town has 
created a new 4-way stop at 
1st and Juniper. The 2-way 
stop was converted to a 4-stop 
on December 19 to improve 
safety at the intersection for 
cars and pedestrians. Please 
keep an eye out this winter  
to ensure the safety of all  
our residents.  

2023 ANNUAL BUDGET APPROVED

JANUARY 2023

Are you signed up for our email newsletter? Sign up now at http://eepurl.com/hV-b_r

We wanted to thank our community 
for a great year! From local events 
like the farmer’s market and Eaton 
Days, to state championships 
from our local high school teams, 
to saying hello to one another 

when we pass in the street, we 
know Eaton is a special place. Our 
Town staff is proud to serve this 
community. We look forward to all 
of the opportunities and activities 
2023 will bring.  


